
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                         Tuesday, October 3, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Yisel Chairez Almaraz  

    Lily Reynolds 

 

 

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will hold its first meeting after school on Thursday to plan 

for the upcoming Red Ribbon Week and Gurrie’s Halloween Dance. We’ll be deciding 

on Spirit Days, determining Red Ribbon Week activities, and starting to plan decorations 

for the dance. Drop into Mr. Ingwersen’s room after school until 4:00 on Thursday if you 

are interested in being a part of GAC. 
 

2. The girls' basketball teams had another double W last night as they hosted Pleasantdale.  
The 7th grade team showed a lot of growth in their skills throughout the game as they put 

up a win of 21 to 6. 
Audrey Bresnahan was the high scorer with 10 points and led the team in rebounds. 

Buckets were also scored by Makaela McGinnis, Evie Riopell, and Sydney Kail.  

The team now has a record of 6 and 3.  

 

The 8th grade team won handily over Pleasantdale, with a score of 33-21. Jane Erickson's 

hefty 18 points heavily influenced the game. Maddie Shishman followed with 9 points. 

Cece Sanchez, Maddie Mosher, and Taylor Hoffenburg also added to Gurrie's points. The 

girls displayed great rebounding skills and their fast passes really made the game. Their 

record is now 7 and 2.  

 

The final home game of the season will be next Thursday against Highlands. Please plan 

ahead to come cheer on the Gurrie girls!  

 

3. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the Boy Basketball Team. You will need a 

sports physical to try out. 8th grade try outs will be on Tuesday October 17th from 3:30pm 

to 5:00pm and 7th Grade try-outs will be on Friday October 20th from 3:30pm to 5:00pm. 

Please arrange a ride home after tryouts. If you have any questions please see Mr. 

Pontrelli.  

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     


